
 

 
 
                Utrecht, January 27, 2019 
 
 
 
Hon. Fatou Bensouda 
Prosecutor 
Office of the Prosecutor 
International Criminal Court 
The Hague, The Netherlands. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Fatou Bensouda, 
 
 
Subject: the incitement to genocide by Mr. Donald J. Trump, president of the USA. 
 
 
further to our letter of January 1, 2019 regarding the subject mentioned above, we herewith 
have the honor to send you a follow-up report on this subject. 
 
This report, entitled “A NEW CALL TO ACTION: FOR IMPEACHMENT OF THE US 
PRESIDENT FOR INCITEMENT TO GENOCIDE AND FOR THE NOMINATION OF 
DRUGS PACIFISTS FOR THE 2019 NOBEL PEACE PRIZE.” has been prepared by the 
Drugs Peace Institute (DPI) to provide background information for personalities who were 
deemed competent by Alfred Nobel to judge on the issue of war and peace and who 
therefore are invited by the DPI to endorse our request with your Office for the preliminary 
examination of Mr. Trump. 
 
The Drugs Peace Institute sends you this report as it believes that it can provide you with 
relevant additional information. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Adriaan Bronkhorst 
President 

 
 

Attachments: 1 
Cc:  American Embassy, The Hague, The Netherlands 
 Executive Office of the UN Secretary General, New York, USA 
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